For the Attention of Leela Muthoora.

Planning Application 2020/0560/A
Dear Leela Muthoora,

With regard to the application from Guy Gold, as a resident of Jamestown Road 1 would like to offer my
comments.

Since It opened Guy Gold's, its osteopath services and coffee shop has contributed immensely to the
atmosphere of community in the area. Its presence is valued by both people who work in the vicinity and us

who live there.

Jamestown Rd is a mixture residential and office space and is also a mixture of architecture styles. It is not
just victorian terrace.

I feel the the retractable fabric awnings would actually add an attractive feature to that end of Jamestown
Road.

To emphasise again, Guy Gold offers, as well as its osteopathic services, a place where local residents and
workers meet, friends meet up, or bump into one another and have a chat.

It is a welcome independent business, and I certainly consider the application very different from a chain
coffee shop applying to have an awning put up.

[ would encourage you to grant permission to the application.
Yours Faithfully
Robin Hamilton

Flat 10, The Iceworks, 36 Jamestown Road, London NW17BY



